FACILITIES MAINTENANCE SERVICES

RFP2-36501

DRAFT RFP SECTIONS L & M

The attached documents are Draft copies of Sections L & M of the RFP for the Facilities Maintenance Services Recompetition. 

The Government welcomes any comments, questions, and suggestions related to these documents. 

All comments, questions, and suggestions are due no later than September 18, 2002, by 4:00 P.M. PST.  

Responses to all comments, questions, and suggestions will be posted at a later date.

Submit all comments and suggestions to Rhonda Baker, NASA Ames Research Center, Acquisition Division, Mail Stop 244-9, Moffett Field, CA 94035-1000 or e-mail at: rbaker@mail.arc.nasa.gov.  Facsimiles will be accepted at (650) 604-0912.  Telephone comments, questions, and verbal statements will not be accepted.  All responses must be submitted in writing.

